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Bloedel Conservatory 50th Anniversary Celebration - Program & Funding 

Excerpted from Minutes 2019-07-22 

~ ~ ~ ~ ~ 

Report Recommendation: 
 
MOVED by Commissioner Coupar 
SECONDED by Commissioner Demers 

 

Amendment (adding C) MOVED by Commissioner Irwin 

Amendment (revising C) MOVED by Commissioner Irwin 

 

 

Final motion as amended: 

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED: 

A. THAT the Vancouver Park Board approve the 50th Anniversary Celebration 
Program that has been designed and developed to commemorate the 50th 
anniversary of the Bloedel Conservatory; and 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSL) 

B. FURTHER THAT the Park Board approve the contribution of up to $50,000 from 
the Corporate Sponsorship Fund for the implementation  and delivery of the 
Bloedel Conservatory’s 50th  Anniversary Celebration Program; and 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

C. THAT the Park Board explore the feasibility of allocating up to $150,000 from the 
operating budget to provide a portable for the VBGA to do public education at 
Bloedel in concert with the 50th anniversary. 

CARRIED  

(Commissioners Dumont and Giesbrecht opposed) 
 


